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CLEAN CROP (R)

WARBLE FLY WASH W.P.

Insecticide with Rotenone
For Reliable Grub Control

 Toxic to Pigs

COMMERCIAL

CAUTION               POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REGISTRATION NO. 6063 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE: rotenone..........................2%

NET CONTENTS 500g

YELLOWSTONE AGRI PRODUCTS
12080 HORSESHOE WAY

RICHMOND, B.C. V7A 4V5

(R) CLEAN CROP is a Registered T.M. of United Agri Products, Inc.

17419
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TOXIC TO PIGS IF SWALLOWED.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

"Bumps" appear on the back of cattle in late December, January, February and
March, depending on climatic conditions.  These "bumps" are the grubs of heel
flies which have already lived inside the animal for several months.  

Begin treatment five to six weeks after the first "bumps" are noticed;
examine animals periodically starting in December.  Repeat the treatment four
weeks after the first application.  A third application is recommended where
possible.

HAND TREATMENT: Mix at the rate of 500 grams of WARBLE FLY WASH in 10 L of
water.  Use a stiff brush and scrub the insecticide into hair of animal
paying special attention to the "bumps."  Use approximately 600 mL of the



mixture per animal.

POWER TREATMENT: Mix at the rate of 2.4 kg of WARBLE FLY WASH in 100 L of
water.  Wet the animal thoroughly, using a pressure of 2800 kpa with a nozzle
containing a no. 5 disc.  Hold the nozzle 30-40 cm away from the animal and
apply the spray at an angle of approximately 60 degrees.  For small herds,
scrub the insecticide into the hair with a stiff brush.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN and SWINE.  Do not store with food
or feedstuffs.  Keep the product dry.  Toxic to fish.  Store in a cool dry
place.

FIRST AID: If on skin wash thoroughly.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: May cause irritation to skin, eyes and respiratory
tract.  Wettable sulphur is used as a carrier.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in accordance with
the directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the label and,
subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising
from the use or handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management Regulatory
Agency to provide efficient searching for label information.  This service
and this information do not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA
does not provide any guarantee or assurance that the information obtained
through this service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon
this service.
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